
IAMWMW Education Department 
From:  Dean Quentina Kinney 

 
 

To: All Potential Graduates in 2024 

If you are graduating from a module (completion of three classes in one 

Module) or from 3(three) Modules and receiving a Stole or Medallion, you 

are asked and encouraged to bring your white robe, and shoes and       

participate in this last graduation of the “Payton Years”. 

 

Dear Fellow Alumni, 

This 83rd Convention denotes the end of “The Payton Years” as our         

beloved President, Dr. Margaret Brown Payton ends her term as our ninth

(9) president. 

We are asking all ALUMNI to please come prepared to make this        

Graduation a stellar occasion for her.  Please bring your STOLES and   

MEDALLIONS and all white dress or suit to participate in the                

commencement program on Thursday, June 27, 2024 at 2:30 PM. 

 

No white robe is required for Alumni. 


